UAL MEC comes out in support of Raise the Pilot Age

[bookmark: resolution]United MEC Resolution on Diversity
 
At today’s MEC meeting, the MEC unanimously passed the following resolution: 
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the UAL MEC directs the Master Chair to communicate its commitment to the unwavering representation of, and support for, all United Pilots, regardless of race, creed, color, ethnicity, national origin, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender expression, gender identity, age, disability, genetic information, medical status, pregnancy, parental status, marital status, family make-up, military status, citizenship status, and socioeconomic status. The UAL MEC reaffirms its support of the ALPA Code of Ethics.


This resolution was passed during the last meeting of the United Airlines ALPA MEC and sent out to the membership on April 7, 2023.

Each representative from every LEC has signed this resolution.

Our group, (Raise the Pilots Age), has advocated that we honor and support this stance against “Ageism” and applauds the MEC’s courageous stand.
As demonstrated by the introduction of Senate and House legislation supporting Raise the Pilot Age, our advocacy is on track.
We would ask all of you to personally contact your local LEC representatives to let them know that you support this resolution passed by the United MEC. It would be important to let them know that simply passing this resolution is not enough.
 Encourage active participation moving forward in seeing this come to fruition.



